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Monday March 6th, 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I am writing to inform you of an important change in our Wraparound Care fee structure. Beginning 

April 17th, 2023, we will be increasing our childcare fees to ensure that we continue to provide the 

high-quality care and education that you and your child have come to expect from us. This increase 

is a direct result of an increase to us for both staffing costs and the cost-of-living expenses. 

As Our Pride Our Joy are passionate about offering the best possible experiences for your child, we 

have carefully considered the impact of this change on our families. To help you manage the 

increase we have staggered it across two terms, whilst still allowing us to maintain the level of 

service that you and your child deserve. 

 

The new fee schedule is as follows: 

Before and After School Care 

From April 17th, 2023 

Breakfast Club - £4.20 

After School Club - £9.45 

 

From September 5th, 2023 

Breakfast Club - £4.40 

After School Club - £9.90 

 

Holiday Club Fees 

From April 17th, 2023 

8.30 am – 4.00 pm – £19.70 

9.00 am – 3.00 pm - £15.75 

 

From September 5th, 2023  

8.30 am – 4.00 pm - £20.70 

9.00 am – 3.00 pm  - £16.55 
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Although we understand that this increase may be difficult for some families, we want to assure you 

that we are committed to supporting you, so if you have any questions or concerns, please do not 

hesitate to contact us. 

We thank you for entrusting us with the care of your child and we are grateful for your continued 

support. 

 

Kind regards 

Zoe Insley 

Chair of Directors 

 


